
 

 

 

City of Evanston 
2018 Water Main Improvements and Street Resurfacing Project 
May 7, 2018 

 
Project Description 

Over the next six months, water main improvements will be taking place at six locations throughout the City. This 
work involves replacement of deteriorated water mains, water service line replacement from the new main to the 
parkway, minor sewer improvements, new relief sewer, concrete curb and sidewalk repairs as needed, street 
resurfacing or patching, and parkway restoration. The project locations are as follows: 
 

Project Locations 

Street From To Scope 

Colfax Pl. Crawford Ave. East End Alley Water Main & Patching 

Colfax St. Bryant Ave. Ridge Av. Water Main & Resurfacing 

Dewey Ave. Grove St. Church St. Water Main & Resurfacing 

Hinman Ave. Keeney St. Kedzie St. Relief Sewer & Patching 

Lawndale Ave. Elgin Rd. Grant St. Water Main & Patching 

Madison Pl. West End Hartrey Ave. Water Main & Patching 

 

Project Schedule 

The project is anticipated to begin the week of May 14, 2018 and be completed in October. Work at each location 
is expected to last approximately eight weeks. The exact date construction activities are scheduled to begin will 
be noted on the temporary construction zone no parking signs posted a minimum of 48 hours in advance of the 
work. Parking will be prohibited during daytime work hours (7:00 AM to 5:00 PM) while construction takes place. 
Street sweeping parking restriction will be waived for a one block radius around the construction zone when 
temporary daytime no parking is in effect. Every effort will be made to complete the work in a timely manner to 
minimize any inconveniences caused by the construction. 
 
 

Contractor 

The general contractor for this project is Bolder Contractors, Inc., 316 Cary Point Drive, Cary, IL 60013. 
 
 

City Monitoring 

This project will be monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  If you have any questions or 
concerns during construction, please do not hesitate to contact the Resident Engineer Angeleo Alonzo at (224) 
723-7487. Questions about the project in general should be directed to Chris Venatta, Senior Project Manager at 
(847) 448-8129 or cvenatta@cityofevanston.org. 
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